
From: Lynne Earle   
Sent: 09 August 2022 12:53 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Berden Solar Farm  
 
I think I can safely say that almost the whole village is against this application, there are two others 
in the pipeline close to the village and our lovely rural area would be completely grey with solar 
panels and the appalling prospect of high security fences, cameras and all that goes with a project 
like this. Including three battery storage areas that also in the planning stages.  
The company concerned put on a totally inadequate presentation in the village hall earlier this year 
and were unable to answer many of the questions put to them.  
This is top grade arable land used to grow much needed crops at a time when we need to be more 
self sufficient and not to import 40% of our food .  
 
I am objecting strongly to this application . 
 
Lynne Earle  

 
 




